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The first full week back in school and we have been really busy! It has been great 
to see the children becoming more confident in their new year groups. The year 
six children have really impressed me, taking to their new roles within school likes 
ducks to water. I would also like to let you know that Mr Armstrong and his wife 
are celebrating the arrival of their second child, a lovely healthy baby boy called 
Archie. 

This week in school 

The Acorns children this week have been exploring their new classroom and 
getting to know the new members of staff. Nursery have been reading Elmer and 
making Elmer themed biscuits. Reception have been exploring ‘You Choose’ and 
working on the golden rules. Year 1 have also been working on the golden rules 
and have produced amazing art work. Year 2 have read ‘Rubys Worries’ and talked 
about feelings. Year 3 have begun learning about Scofield maths and worked on 
Reading Plus. Year 4 have begun to read their class book ‘The House with Chicken 
Legs’. Year 5 have begun their History topic on the Romans and have settled very 
well Year 6 have also started their new book ‘Street Child’ and have begun their 
new roles across the school. 

Bertie and Ernie  

As most parents know, we have two school therapy dogs Bertie and Ernie whose 
jobs include interacting with the children. Next week the office will send out a 
permission letter to all parents to get consent for the children to work the dogs, 
without responding your child will not be able to interact with the dogs.  

 PTA 

The PTA AGM will take place straight after school on Friday 26th September, in 
the staff room everyone is welcome. 

Parents Evening 

I wanted to give you as much notice as I could about parents evening, these will 
be held on Tuesday 11th November and Wednesday 12th November.  

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Mr Sanderson 

Week One  Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 5TH SEPTEMBER   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 

 

 

PTA AGM  

Friday 26th 

September 

3.30pm at 

School 

 

Year 6 Visit to 

Oriental Museum  

Thursday 9th 

October 

 

PE timetable 
 

Nursery - Thursday 

Reception – Thursday    

Y1-Friday 

Y2- Wednesday 

Y3- Friday 

Y4- Wednesday 

Y5- Monday 

Y6- Tuesday 
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